
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
“Jerry Smith Spirit of the Game Award” 

 
This award is present by the Fairbanks Interior Table Tennis Club in 

honor of our friend, Jerry Smith.   
Jerry was a great ambassador for Table Tennis.   

 
The Jerry Smith Spirit of the Game Award is to recognize a player who 

has demonstrated Sportsmanship, Fair Play, and Love of the Game. 
 
 
 

The following are the recipients for 2013. 
 



The 8th recipient of the Jerry Smith Spirit of the Game Award was Dave DeMay 
 of Eagle River, Alaska.  Dave received his award at the Jerry Smith Alaska 

Hardbat Challenge played April 5th and 6th, 2013 in Fairbanks, Alaska. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

L-R Rick Robertson (Tournament Co-Director), Dave DeMay, Janet Smith, & 
Diann Darnall (Tournament Co-Director). 

 
 

Dave competes with Rick Robertson in 
the Open Doubles. 
 
 
 
 

 
L-R Limited Doubles Partners: Rick 
Robertson/Tom DeLong 2nd, Doron 

Partyka/Chris Silks 1st, Dave DeMay/Jane 
Parrish  3rd. 

 



The 9th recipient of the Jerry Smith Spirit of the Game Award was Haider Rajab 
 of Whitehorse, Yukon.  Haider received his award at the Alaska-Yukon 

Challenge played May 10th and 11th, 2013 in Anchorage, Alaska. 

 
FITT Club Members L-R: Terry Slocum, Rick Robertson, Dave DeMay, Diann Darnall, Bill 

Chen, Stefan Krist, and Aporn Stein present the award to Haider Rajab (right). 
 

 
 

Yukon Open Team: (L to R) Kevin 
Murphy, Tarus Yurkiv, and  Haider Rajab.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Haider traveled to Anchorage with his 
children (L to R) Abed, Hassan, and 

Zainab.   
All three of them participated in the the 

Tournament. 
 



 
The 10th recipient of the Jerry Smith Spirit of the Game Award was Phyllis 

Hughes of Urbana, Illinois.  Phyllis received her award at the Alaska 
International Senior Games played August 17th and 18th, 2013 in Fairbanks, 

Alaska. 
 
 

L-R: Chirk Chu, Aporn 
Stein, Dave DeMay, Diann 
Darnall presents award to 
Phyllis Hughes, Vikas 
Sonwalkar, Jane Parrish, 
Jamo Parrish, and Carol 
Johnson. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
Rachael Thomas (left), 
congratulates Phyllis on her a
and her Gold Medal in the 80-84 
age group. 

ward 

 
 
Congratulations Phyllis! 
 


